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CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Self-Generation Incentive Program Reopens November 15, 2011 

The California Public Utilities Commission's Self Generation Incentive Program (SGIP) will resume 
accepting applications on Tuesday, November 15, 2011, for qualifying distributed energy resource 
technologies. The SGIP's goal is to stimulate the adoption of distributed generation and storage 
technologies that contribute to California's greenhouse gas reduction goals. The SGIP. which has been 
on hold since January 2011, will provide incentives to renewable, ultraclean, and emerging technologies 
including wind turbines, waste heat to power technologies, pressure reduction turbines, internal 
combustion engines, microturbines, gas turbines, fuel cells, and advanced energy storage systems. 

SGIP incentives will range from SO.50 per watt to S2.25 per watt based on technology type. Half of the 
available incentive will be paid up front, and the remainder of the incentive will be paid over five years 
based on system performance. Technologies that use renewable fuels will receive an additional 
incentive of $2 per watt. 

For more details on the SGIP please see Decision 11-09-015 at 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/word pdf/FINAL DECISION/143459.pdf. 

The new SGIP Handbook, which provides program rules, will be available here later this week: 
www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/enerqy/DistGen/sqip/. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Press Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc. ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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